
KING COUNTY 

DEPENDENCY CASA 
The King County Dependency CASA Program is looking 

for volunteers who would like to make a positive impact 

on a child’s life.  Currently in King County, we have more 

than 600 children who need someone to speak for them 

in court.   

You don’t have to be a lawyer or a social worker-just an 

unbiased adult with good judgement.  CASA volunteers 

are the independent voice that judges and others 

depend on to represent the best interest of children 

involved in the child welfare system. 

If you want to make a difference, 

please call us at: 

206-477-4245 

Or visit our website:  

www.kingcountycasa.org 

 

You can also attend our upcoming 

OPEN HOUSE 

November 7 

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon 

1401 E. Jefferson St., Suite 500, Seattle 

 

 

http://www.kingcountycasa.org/

